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AIRFIELD SERVICE EQUIPMENT REMOVAL INITIATIVE 

 

 

As part of BWI Marshall Airport’s initiative to clean up and remove derelict vehicles and service 

equipment, BWI Marshall Airport Operations will be coordinating the voluntary effort to remove 

unwanted equipment at no cost to the tenant.  To accomplish this initiative, BWI Marshall 

Airport Operations will contact all ground service handlers and airlines to coordinate the 

identification of unwanted and surplus equipment.  Red X’s will be placed on items agreed upon 

to be removed from the airfield.  

 

Any equipment that cannot immediately be removed and needs corporate level authorization 

before salvage will be documented by BWI Marshall Airport Operations and will be reviewed 

within 30 days of initial contact.  This will allow your company to identify and assess the need 

for the equipment on the airfield before BWI Marshall Airport Operations inquires about 

removal again.   

 

This effort is necessary in order to better serve the tenants, their employees, and their customers 

by providing a safer and better working environment for everyone on the airfield.  BWI Marshall 

Airport Operations is asking for everyone’s cooperation and adherence to this initiative to better 

serve everyone’s needs at the Airport.   

 

The point of contact is BWI Marshall Airport Operations at 410-859-7018. 
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